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Thanks to Mr. Robert Welt, a gentle American, he is so kind to offer his
time to revise this manuscript, and gave us several pieces of useful advice.
And he is kind to give us his email: robert.welt@algh.com. He helped to
revise three other articles, one was submitted to Endoscopy entitled ”
Intramural hematoma of colon after polypectomy anunusual case report”
which had been accepted in October 2013, the other is "Application of blunt
dissection in ESD of a gastric submucosal tumor” which was submitted to
World ] Gastroenterol. The last one was submitted to World Journal of
Clinical Cases entitled "Lower gastrointestinal tract bleeding caused by
dieulafoylike lesion synchronous meckel diverticulum: A rare case report',
and published on 2015 November 16. After his revision, we believe that the
language of this manuscript has reached or exceeded Grade A for publishing.
We would like to thank him again here
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